
I was quite disturbed to read that the Governement intentds to extend the NT 
intervention by a further 10 years.
 
This was a law that took away dignity and individual freedoms.
More collaboration, training opportunities and education would assure 'Stronger 
Futures' with more positive outcomes than the type of control suggested.
 
Anne Holder 




